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Committee Members 

 

It is a common and accepted business practice to privatize profits and externalize 

costs wherever possible. This practice tends create burdens on people who have no 

say in their creation. Typically they fall the hardest on those with the fewest resources 

to deal with them. Creating a structure to address this inequity is long overdue. This 

is made more apparent by the frequency severity of natural disasters we are seeing 

all over the planet. We need SB1187 as a first step in addressing the problems we 

are facing. Thank You for your consideration. 
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